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REPORT CARDS 
Due to the closing of schools in March, report cards will look different 

this year.  No students will have formal grades in the 4th quarter       

column on the front of the report card, and only track 1 will have grades 

for quarter 3. However, in the comment section teachers will provide 

year-end feedback for students.  Feedback will address both strengths 

and needs from an academic and social-emotional perspective with a 

goal of supporting an effective transition from Spring 2020 to the 2020-

21 school year.  In an effort to support parents, we will be sending     

report cards home 1 week prior to the last day of school.  This will give 

you time to reflect and communicate with your child’s teacher should 

you have any questions or concerns. Report Cards will be emailed out 

for Track 1 on May 28th, and Tracks 2-4 on June 4th.  If you would  

prefer to receive your child’s report card through postal mail, please let 

your teacher know.   

YEARBOOKS! 

Order your yearbook at www.treering.com/

validate. The validation code for our school 

is  1012825681944832.  Once you've purchased 

you'll be prompted to create your 2 free pages.  We 

have enabled the feature so all books will ship di-

rectly to your home at the address you've provid-

ed.  If you have already ordered your yearbook, 

you can login to treering and provide your shipping 

address under "order details".  You have until May 

29th to order & create your 2 free pages.  

Kindergarten Orientation 

Adams Elementary Virtual Kindergarten Orientation materials will be posted on the Adams 

website, Tuesday, May 26th!  Orientation information will include: Classroom Teacher &      

Assistant Introductions, Administration Greeting, Specialist Teacher Introductions, Student 

Support Staff Introductions, Carpool & Bus Rider Tips, Cafeteria Basics, and well as an         

introduction from our PTA.   Adams will also host a LIVE Virtual Q &A Session with the      

administration and classroom teachers on Thursday, May 28th @ 7PM  and Friday, May 29th 

@ 10AM. Google Meet codes will be provided through email to K families, or by calling the 

front office. 

2020/2021 School Calendar 

Adams Elementary cannot wait to welcome stu-

dents back into our classrooms.  We are working 

alongside WCPSS to make sure Adams’ provides a 

safe environment once we are allowed to return to 

school.   The Superintendent recently  presented 

the Board of Education with a change to the Year 

Round Calendar that would push back the first day 

to  August 3rd for Tracks 1-3, and August 17th for 

Track 4.  Adams Elementary and WCPSS will com-

municate with families once changes are finalized.  
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5th Grade “Take-Off”  & Car Parade Celebration 

Track 1 Thursday, June 4th 10:00AM  - 10:30 AM 

Track 2 Thursday, June 11th 10:00AM  - 10:30 AM 

Track 3 Thursday, June 11th 10:30AM  - 11:00 AM 

Track 4 Thursday, June 11th 11:00 AM –11:30 AM 

PreK - 4th Grade 

Track 1 Wednesday, June 3rd 12PM - 2PM 

Track 2&4 Tuesday, June 9th 12PM - 2PM 

Track 3 Wednesday, June 10th 12PM - 2PM 

End of Year Student Belongings Pick Up 

Teachers are packing up all student belongings into individual 

bags for families to pick up in the coming weeks.  The student 

belonging pick-up schedule can be found below and will take 

place through the carpool lane, as safety is our number one 

priority.  Teachers will be on hand to wave good-bye, and 

your students bagged materials will be brought  outside for 

you to load in your car as you drive through the carpool lane.  

Students do not need to return Chromebooks if they are re-

turning to Wake County Public Schools next year.  Only 5th 

graders will need to return library books as we can collect 

them in the new school year from returning students.  A     

collection box will be provided in carpool for you to return any items you need to return to 

Adams.  No families will be able to access the school building during these times.  If you have 

need to pick up medication or other materials from inside the school building, please call the 

front office to set up a time. If you are unable to attend these times there will be limited staff 

to provide student materials on Wednesday, June 3rd and Wednesday, June 10th from 6PM –

7PM.   

We look forward to seeing our Aviators soon! 


